
Dear PIXE2015 Participant 
 
Please find below some useful final information as you prepare to attend PIXE2015 in Cape Town. 
 

1. Airport transfers 
We can arrange airport transfers to/from the Lord Charles Hotel for you upon your arrival and 
departure.   The cost would be R350.00 per person one way.  Should you wish to make use of this 
service, please book your trip as soon as possible by sending an email to pixe2015@tlabs.ac.za with your 
Flight number, date and time of arrival and departure.   We will then invoice you accordingly.  You may 
pay this online via credit card or on site with credit card.   You will be met at the airport by members of 
the Local Organising Committee/Shuttle driver who will direct you to the shuttle.  Look out for a board 
displaying PIXE2015. 

2. The Book of abstracts and timetable is available at: http://www.pixe2015.tlabs.ac.za/?page_id=26 
3. A welcome cocktail reception and registration will take place on Wednesday 25 February from 18:00-

20:00 at the Lord Charles Hotel.   
4. Registration will also be open on Thursday 26 February from 08:00.   The registration desk will be open 

during conference hours. 
5. Poster & Oral presentation guidelines can be found at: http://www.pixe2015.tlabs.ac.za/?page_id=683 
6. Manuscript submission is now open.  Please go to the “Proceedings” page on the website for full 

instructions. 
7. Regularly check the conference website at http://www.pixe2015.tlabs.ac.za for latest updates. 
8. The Organizing Committee of the Conference shall not accept any responsibility for the individual 

medical, travel, or personal insurance for the participants in the Conference. All the participants are 
strongly advised to obtain personal travel and medical insurance before attending the Conference. The 
Organizing Committee will not be responsible for the loss or damage of the participants' personal 
belongings. 

9. Useful contact information: 
 

Naomi Haasbroek                           +27 82 895 9931 
Carlos Pineda-Vargas                     +27 76663 9018 
Wojciech Przybylowicz                   +27 82 563 7925 
 
iThemba LABS Main Reception     +27 21 843 1000 
 
Hotel 
NH The Lord Charles Hotel 
CNR Main Road (M9) & Broadway Boulevard (R44) Roads 
Somerset West, 7130 
Cape Town 
South Africa 
Tel No: (021) 855 1040 
Fax No: (021) 855 1107 
E-mail: info@nh-hotels.co.za 
 
GPS coordinates  
Latitude: -34.066419  
Longitude: 18.824505 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require any assistance. 
 
Looking forward to meeting you in Cape Town! 
 
Regards 
 
Naomi Haasbroek 
PIXE2015 Conference Manager 
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